

Director of Strategy 250 Euston Road Trust HQ, 2nd floor/central London NW1 2PG

29 June 2022

Development Management Camden Town Hall Judd Street WC1H 9JE

FAO: Patrick Marfleet

Dear Sir

Great Ormond Street Children's Hospital, Frontage Building Great Ormond Street London WC1N 3JH (application reference: 2022/2255/P)

I would refer to our objection dated 20 June 2022 relating to the above consent and consider it important that we keep you updated as to progress.

A potential solution to address our concerns has been agreed following further constructive dialogue with the applicant.

The solution requires further work by the applicant's professional team to establish that the potential solution can be delivered, and we understand from the applicant that this is hand.

We are not currently able to withdraw our objection but hope to be in a position to do so in the very near future.

Yours faithfully



